
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

SEPTEMBER 

Wednesday 27th– School photographs 

Wednesday 27th– FS2 and Y1 Phonics and Early 

reading workshop for parents at 5pm 

Friday 29th– Macmillan Coffee Morning at 

8:50am 

OCTOBER 

Wednesday 4th– Meeting for Y6 parents re: 

Robinwood residential at 5pm 

Thursday 5th– Harvest festival service @St 

Johns church at 9:20am all families welcome 

Wednesday 11th– Meeting for Y4 parents re: 

Multiplication tables check at 5pm 

Wednesday 18th– Flu vaccinations  

Wednesday 18th– Meeting for Y6 parents re: 

Supporting your child with SATs 

Thursday 19th– Halloween Disco 

Thursday 19th– School closes for half term 

 

 CONGRATULATIONS! 
Children are rewarded every week for their fantastic efforts in 
learning and behaviour. Children can achieve a Golden Brick for their 
learning; a Purple Card for their good behaviour and a ‘Child of the 

Week’ certificate and tasty treat for being a brilliant learner and a well be-
haved pupil all week. Classes will earn a collective trophy for the best at-
tendance per week and individuals will receive a certificate half- termly for 
96%+ attendance and a special certificate and prize for 100% attendance. 
Congratulations to FS2 and Year 6 for the highest attendance with 99.2% in 
the first week of school. 

 

Ensure your child(ren) have a water bottle everyday. 

Ensure your child’s uniform is name labelled, including 

their coats. 

FS2, Y1, Y2 and Y3 children bring their reading log 

book to school everyday. 

Any lost property will be stored in the entrance to the 

school hall. It can be collected at the end of the school 

day with a parent/carer. 

P.E kits are to be worn on the day of your child's P.E 

lesson. No football kits or gymnastics outfits are al-

lowed. 

Check your child’s class webpage for information 

specific to their class. 

 

If your child is entering school by themselves please 

be aware that the school gates are locked until 

8:30am. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

For emergency and urgent messages, plus notification of medical appointments please contact the school office: 

Tel: 01909 770236 email: school@walesprimary.co.uk 

To contact your child’s teacher regarding their learning and/or behaviour please use their email address. This can be found on your child’s class web page on School Spi-

der: www.walesprimary.co.uk 

PTFA 
It has been a fantastic start for our new PTFA group this week. 
A successful Roald Dahl Day on Wednesday followed by the sale 
of ‘Wales Wonker Bars’. Thank you to the parents involved in 
organizing and producing the chocolate bars. They have raised 
an amazing £725.00! The money raised by this event will go  
toward purchasing new copies of the reading scheme books that 

many of our children access across school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please look out for the new PTFA notice board on the yard near 
the hall building for the latest news and future events. 


